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Motion following Notice of Motion 

 

Proposed Ward Budget Changes 

 

THAT a 15 percent reduction in Councillor and Mayor annual salary for the length of the 

pandemic be approved; and that the 2020 ward budget for each Councillor be reduced by 

$10,000; and that the 2020 budget for the Office of the Mayor be reduced by $15,000. 

 

Background 

Councillor Paul Smith served Notice of Motion at the April 21, 2020 Council meeting, to be 

presented at the April 28, 2020 Council meeting. 

 

 


